
TBBHF HEALTH AND SAFETY MEASURES 
 
The Tampa Bay Black Heritage Festival Inc. (TBBHF) puts health and safety of 
all attending patrons, as our top priority. TBBHF will continue to abide by all 
state and local health and safety guidelines. 
 
COVID-19 ENTRY POLICY 
 
Face coverings are highly recommended to be worn at all events. If you are 
vaccinated proof is recommended for entry and/or attendees 12 and older are 
recommended to provide a negative COVID-19 test result (dated within 3 days 
of event). 
 

HOW CAN I PROVIDE PROOF AT THE FESTIVAL? 
 

1. Physical Copy: Printed proof/copy of your negative test result or your 
vaccination card will be recommended to enter Festival grounds; OR 

2. Photograph Copy: Show a digital image of your negative test result or your 
vaccination card. Please make sure your test result displays a date/time 
stamp. 

 

WHAT ADDITIONAL SAFETY MEASURES ARE IN PLACE? 
 
• All vendors are encouraged to use Cashless Transactions  
•  Protective gloves are recommended when handling cash transactions   
• Additional hand washing stations will be added, where applicable   
• Hand sanitizer will be strategically located throughout location, where 

applicable   
• TBBHF strongly encourages all attendees to wear face covering when not 

social distancing or in a  line   
 
Patrons attending Tampa Bay Black Heritage Festival Inc. events voluntarily 
assume all risks and danger incidentals to the event whether occurring prior to, 
during, or after same, including, but not limited to, contracting, and/or 



spreading the COVID-19 virus, and agree that the organization, venue, 
presenter, sponsors/partners, participants, are not responsible or liable for any 
injuries, sickness, or death resulting from such causes. Attendees also 
acknowledge that the COVID-19 pandemic remains a threat to individual and 
public health, COVID-19 is a highly contagious disease transmitted through 
human contact and respiratory droplets (including through the air and via 
common surfaces) and could contract COVID-19 while attending TBBHF events 
is possible.  
 


